
Randy Showstack


From: Randy Showstack


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 10:57 PM


To: Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


Subject: Hurricane Dorian


Craig, Please let me know if and when you might be open to speaking with Eos about this issue. I know that


the Eos readership would be very interested in learning more about this.


https://research.noaa.gov/article/ArtMID/587/ArticleID/2489/A-Message-from-Craig-McLean-Hurricane-

Dorian-and-Exceptional-Service Thanks very much, Randy

Randy Showstack


Senior News Writer


202-777-7532


RShowstack@agu.org | www.agu.org | #AGU100


2000 Florida Ave., NW | Washington, DC 20009


​Support the Next Generation of Earth and Space Scientists!


Give to the Austin Student Travel Grant Challenge!


​Text AUSTIN to 20222 to give $1 0.


Visit Austin-Challenge to find out how to give more.
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